
                        W7DP CLUB MEETING  4-2-2024 

Meeting called to order by president Timber Burton and introductions  
performed. The president discussed ARES equipment purchases. Mykel Potts has 
purchased a new computer, mouse and software for ARES use and donated them 
to the club. Mr.Potts discussed the new ARES software “Vara” that will be used to 
replaced the current packet software. 

KB7POT and W5SAB have revised our station for digital activity and the club 
thanks them for their efforts 

The club has been asked by the widow of Art Callum (?spelling) for assistance to 
take down his station. Timber will continue with conversations with her. 

Last Monday VE testing at WWU produced 4 students that passed their technician 
license test. 

Field Day June 22-23 will the QTH of W7HJL 3108 Mill Creek Road WW. Mykel 
Potts has volunteered  to be the FD Chairman for this years event. Those wanting 
to assist Mykel  please contact him. We will be using three stations class 3A. 

The Lewis and Clark Radio Special Event was discussed. No conclusion was 
reached about the club’s  partisapation 

Tonights program is about FT8 AND W5SAB performed a demonstration of our  
setup using the new additions to the station. 

Attendance was 14 persons with two visitors 

No reports were asked for. 

 

Submitted Roy Gothberg W7HJL Secretary 

 

Attending  KT7JE,N7DJE,KB7POT,K7LW,AI7RH,K7RO,W5SAB,N7ACW,KB7DNS,Dave 
Malcom, Visitors Ak4YS and N7JPX 


